
POLICE BOARD 
CITY OF CHICAGO 

REPORT OF COMMUNITY INPUT RECEIVED 
AT THE PUBLIC MEETING ON FEBRUARY 24, 2022 

Date of Report: March 17, 2022 

Two members of the public spoke during the public comments portion of the meeting. See the 
transcript and the video recording of the meeting, posted on the Board’s website, for the 
complete remarks of each speaker. 

The Chicago Police Department responded to the remarks of Crista Noel (see below).  

The Office of the Police Board determined that the remarks made by the other speaker did not 
require a response in addition to that provided at the meeting. 
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Chicago Police Department’s Response to 

Community Input at the 24 February 2022 

Police Board Meeting 
 

 
 
 
 

 Office of Legal Affairs (OLA) – FOIA Unit personnel 
contacted Speaker Noel regarding their FOIA Request. 
Most recently on 10 March 2022, during this phone call 
Speaker Noel made modifications to their FOIA 
request. The unit is currently obtaining the additional 
public records that they requested, and expects that a 
supplemental response will go out by Friday, 18 March 
2022.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


